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Dear Families 
 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS PROVISION 
 
There has been a huge demand for vouchers resulting in a delay of these being sent to schools.  
 
I have been advised that we should receive them by the end of this week. I will write to you again 
with information about how you can collect your voucher if your daughter is eligible for a Free 
School Meal.  
 
In the meantime, we are operating a service in our Dining Plaza and your daughter can come to 
school between 12.30pm and 1.00pm to sit and have a hot meal or take it away.  If you wish your 
daughter to come into school for a meal or takeaway, please let us know so that we can cater for 
the appropriate number of students.  
 
We will operate a service in school for students eligible for a Free School Meal for the rest of this 
week. By then I should be able to update you on the voucher system going forward.  
 
Many apologies for the inconvenience  this has caused, but it has been out of our control. 
 
I will write to you again soon once we have a confirmed delivery date for the vouchers.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Beverley Stanslaus 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


